
 

Dear Kristala,  

You are invited to the LNCA Sharing Lunch. A yummy lunch will be provided to say 
thank you for your commitment to the project this term. This event will be on Friday 
of Week 10 in the 6A Classroom. We know that some of you have duties but have 
selected a day when the least amount of people are affected, We ask that you 
organise a duty swap so you can be in attendance.  

 

We acknowledge that your goals have been too: 

 To get the students to work on specific/individual writing strategies and 
goals.   

 Use student data to inform our teaching.  
 

Your actions to achieve these goals have been: 

 To implement the Writer’s Notebook (set and have goals for students 
underway) 

 Use student data to group writers and do mini lessons (trial Grade 1D/2I) 

We also require you to bring evidence to show us that you have achieved or are 
working toward achieving your goals.  

 Planning 
 Photos of students.  


